
        
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Ordinary Form Mass (English) Extraordinary Form Mass (Latin) 

Third Sunday of Lent  Third Sunday of Lent 

 

Welcome!  We are glad you are here! 

 

Fr. Theodore Lange STL, Pastor 
541-935-3933 
tlange@archdpdx.org 
 
Deanna Valenzuela, OPL 
Pastoral Associate 
541-505-2190 
Office Hours:  T – F 9:00 – 1:00 
 
Barbara Puryear 
Liturgical Ministries Coordinator 
541-935-9433 
 
Judy Jesiah 
Faith Formation Coordinator 

           541-746-6485 
 
Reconciliation / Sacrament of Penance 
Generally before each Mass, Sat at 4:30 pm, 
or by appointment 
 
 

 
WEEKDAY LITURGICAL SCHEDULE: 
 
Tues & Fri Latin Mass at 6:30 pm  

Wed & Thurs English Mass at 6:30 pm 

Thursday Eucharistic Adoration 7:00am– 6pm 

Saturday Latin Mass at 9:00 am 

 

 
REGULAR WEEKEND MASS SCHEDULE: 
 

Saturdays 5:30 pm (English) 

Sundays    8:00 am (Latin) 

Sundays    9:30 am (English - livestreamed) 

Sundays  11:00 am (Latin - livestreamed) 

Sundays    1:00 pm (Latin) 

Sundays 5:00 pm (English) 
 
 
 
 

Mass Intentions: 

Sat. Mar 6 5:30 pm – For the People 

Sun. Mar 7 8:00am – Our Lady’s intentions 

Sun. Mar 7 9:30am – +Kyle Lathrop 

Sun. Mar 7 11:00am – For Altar Society members 

 
 

We remember these,  
whose anniversary of death occurs this week 

 
Mar 6 – Joseph Cwiak; Jeanne Wichman 

Mar 8 – Jean Shafer; John Siu 
Mar 10 – Max Bacon 

Mar 12 – Sheryl Bohn; Virginia Gorham;  
Richard Gracen 

 
 

 

March 7, 2021 

St. Catherine of Siena 

Catholic Church 
 

25181 E. Broadway, PO Box 277 

Veneta, Oregon 97487 

541-935-3933 

Website:  www.stcveneta.com  

Parish email:  stcofsienaveneta@aol.com 

http://www.stcveneta.com/


 
 

Stewardship Reporting – Feb 28 
Offertory income:  $1,871.00 

Easter Flowers:  $6.0 
Rosary sales:  $10.00 

Mass Requests:  $80.00 
Central & Eastern European Church:  $1.00 

**Online Giving:  $440 

 
 

 
Parish-wide Lenten Study 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
"Jesus encouraged John the Baptist and his 
followers not to take offense at Him when their faith 
in Christ brought them suffering and threats (Mt 5:2-
6) Engage the Whole-Life Confession journey if the 
practice of your faith is causing you to suffer 
persecution for Christ's sake. Hold fast to belief in 
Him as the Son of God and take no offense." 
 
Helpful tips: 
 
~Let the Holy Spirit guide you in this process.  The 
important thing is your personal journey and the 
prayer and reflection this study brings to you. 
 
~Don’t be discouraged if some exercises move you 
more than others. Pay attention to what jumps off 
the page and speaks to you; Dwell on it, pray with it. 
 
~Use the book as your own – highlight phrases, 
make notes, draw or doodle your insights. 
 
Share your thoughts? Email, text or call the office 
with feedback on how the Lord is working with you in 
this Lenten Study.  See back of bulletin for shared 
comments! 
 

Free books available – at both entrances 
Your Pastoral Council is praying with you in this journey 

 
 
Your Pastoral Council is praying with you - Fr. Theo, 
Steve Bryant, Kay Erikson, Sue Hallett, Barbara & 
Deanna. Questions?  Contact Sue – 541-935-1806 
or shallett1@msn.com 
 

 
 
 
**Speaking of online giving…..  Just a reminder that 
you can go into your online giving account and print off 
your own tax statement for 2020.  I tried this out, and 
have copies at the church office.  If you wish to pick 
yours up or need it mailed to you, please contact the 
office.   
 
 

 

CALENDAR SNAPSHOT 
 
 

Saturday, Mar 6 
Latin Mass 9:00am 

Confessions 4:30 pm 
English Mass 5:30pm 

 
Sunday, Mar 7 

Latin Mass 8:00am 
English Mass 9:30am 
Latin Mass 11:00am 
Latin Mass 1:00 pm 

English Mass 5:00pm 
 

Monday, Mar 8 
Parish office closed 

 
Tuesday, Mar 9 

Latin Mass 6:30pm 
 

Wednesday, Mar 10 
English Mass 6:30pm 

 
Thursday, Mar 11 

Eucharistic Adoration all day 
English Mass 6:30pm 

 
Friday, Mar 12 

Stations of the Cross 6:00pm 
Latin Mass 6:30pm 

 
Saturday, Mar 13 
Latin Mass 9:00am 

Confirmation Class 3:45pm 
No Confessions 

English Mass 5:30pm 
 

 
 

Stations of the Cross 

Fridays during Lent – 6:00 p.m. 
 

mailto:shallett1@msn.com


 

 
“If you don’t behave as you believe, you will end 
by believing as you behave.” ~ Fulton J. Sheen 
 
“Too many people get credit for being good, 
when they are only being passive.  They are too 
often praised for being broadminded when they 
are so broadminded they can never make up 
their minds about anything.” ~ Fulton J. Sheen 

 
. . . . .Therefore: 

 

Speak Up! 
 
As Oregon pro-life Catholics, it is our job to be the 
voice for the most vulnerable in our communities. 
Our legislators serve to further our voices within the 
Capitol. Although we sit in a difficult position with a 
pro-choice supermajority in Oregon, we need to 
make the pro-life message heard.  
 
This year, Oregon Right to Life is introducing two 
important pieces of pro-life legislation: 
 
Born Alive Infant Protection (SB 586 & HB 2699) — 
requires medical care be given to a baby that 
survives a failed abortion.   
 
Pain Capable Unborn Child Protection (SB 671 & 
HB 2540) — prevents abortion after 20 weeks 
gestation, when medical professionals agree an 
unborn baby feels pain.  
 
Both are modeled on federal legislation and laws 
that have been passed in other states. Over 75% of 
all Oregonians support giving medical care to babies 
that survive a failed abortion. Here in 
Veneta/Elmira:. 
 
Representative Paul Holvey 
503-986-1408 
PO Box 51048 Eugene, OR 97405 
Email: Rep.PaulHolvey@oregonlegislature.gov 
 
Senator Floyd Prozanski 
541-342-2447 
PO Box 11511, Eugene, OR 97440 
Email: sen.floydprozanski@state.or.us 

 

Let our elected officials know you 

CARE about these issues!!! 

 

 

 
URGENT ACTION NEEDED TO OPPOSE 

THREATENING LEGISLATION 
 

 
Everyone deserves to be treated with respect and 
dignity. The Equality Act, which is being voted on in 
the U.S. House of Representatives soon, in many 
ways does the opposite and needs to be opposed.  
 
Instead of respecting differences in beliefs about 
marriage and sexuality, the Equality Act would 
discriminate against people of faith. 
 
Go to this webpage to respond online - 
https://www.votervoice.net/USCCB/Campaigns/8
0967/Respond.   
 
If you click on the ‘Find your Officials’ tab at the top 
of the page, you will find links to all of their social 
media accounts, or, contact our public servants 
directly this way: 
 
President Joe Biden, Jr. 

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW 

Washington, DC 20501 

(202) 456-1111 

 

Vice President Kamala Harris 

1600 Pennsylvania Ave NW 

Washington, DC 20505 

(202) 456-1111 

 

Senator Ron Wyden 

221 Dirksen Senate Office Building 

Washington, DC 20510 

Phone: (202) 224-5244   Fax:  (202) 228-2717 

 

Senator Jeff Merkley 

313 Hart Senate Office Building 

Washington, DC 20510 

Phone: (202) 224-3753   Fax:  (202) 228-3997 

 

Representative Peter DeFazio 

2134 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

Phone: (202) 225-6416  Fax: (202) 226-3493 

 

 

 . . . and PRAY, PRAY, PRAY, that 

God will move in His power, justice and 

mercy for our nation!!! 

mailto:Rep.PaulHolvey@oregonlegislature.gov
mailto:sen.floydprozanski@state.or.us
https://www.votervoice.net/USCCB/Campaigns/80967/Respond
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 St. Ignatius’ spiritual exercises – Sharing the 
blessings of our Lenten Study ….. 
 
“I had a real ‘Aha’ moment around Day 4” 
 
“By Day 5 I was really into it” 
 
“The words ‘fantasies’ and ‘daydreams’ have a 
negative connotation for me, and I found myself 
resisting the spiritual exercise because of this.  So I 
crossed out those terms and replaced them with 
words like ‘trains of thought’ ‘reflections’ ‘musings’ 
‘imaginings’.  Then I felt myself more willingly led into 
the exercise.” 
 
 
Confused about what ‘Day’ you’re supposed to be 
on?  Worried you may fall behind or not be in the 

‘right place’ in the process?               Relax into this 

experience.  Let the Holy Spirit lead the way – if you 
want to soak in a particular exercise for several days 
before moving on, do that!  Some parts of this study 
will ‘hit the spot’ more than other parts for each 
person – and that’s okay!   

Discerning the Priesthood or know someone who is? 

Join us for Project Melchizedek, a group open to all 

Catholic men high school age and older to learn what the 

priesthood is all about and get practical advice on how to 

discern the Lord’s will. Find out more and register to join 

us at melchizedekeugene.com. No need to have 

attended prior sessions to join. 

 

 


